Dear Borough Clerk, I am writing to you about the proposed Special Assessment Improvements in Diamond View Estates. I am a property owner at 41047 Kay Ct. Please bring this to the attention of the meeting on May 5th as I am out of state and cannot attend.

I do not need nor want the proposed improvements. If Enstar wishes to extend their services to get more customers at their cost, I have no problem with them doing it. I do not want myself or my neighbors to be assessed for this improvement. Enstar should do it out of their capital improvements budget and charge for the provided service as customers apply for service. What we really need potable water made available for the neighborhood. The well water has a terrible smell and taste.

male Willimann

Thank you,

Ronald Willimann

3/24/15

PIN 173-740-10 Willmann, Ronald D. 41047 Kay Ct. Received 3/25/2015

## RECEIVED

APR 20 2015

Borough Clerk's Office Kenai Peninsula Borough

Flam: Roy and SUSANNE Wilson
Parcel # 17374014

16 april 2015

My wife and I are completely in favor of the proposed USAD. We use propane and the cost is extravigant.

I feel as though if have been mugged each temp the

been mugged each temp the Suburban Truch makes a delivery.
elt seems that no matter the price of oil the cost for

propose only goes cep.

Please approve the Sormation of this district.

outside and will not make the meeting but want to ensure my desires

Rog T. Wilson